FreqEoto,Com

Hello Everyone Happy New Year! Owls are straight into their work this week and it is obvious that they have missed seeing each other as lots of peer interaction has taken place too! At the moment I am unable to take the class out into the community as I have not sufficient staff to cover these events if all Owls pupils are present at school. I am trying to rectify this situation at the moment. Owls have made choices in Food Technology this

Owls have made choices in Food Technology this week with regards to what they would like to combine with rice pudding. We explored lemon curd, syrup, jam and toffee sauce. Lots of pupils were keen to try the tastes but when combined with rice pudding they weren't so keen! Have a good week-

Janine and Owls staff

Owls Newsletter

10/01/19













Owls have been great at using their ipads!



Please can you update or send the office your email details.